Anu Gary

From: Cliff McCollum

Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 9:30 AM
To: Anu Gary

Subject: Drivers License Office

Anu,

The Baldwin County Legislative Delegation has authorized payment from the Baldwin County Community Capital Fund
(Fund 744) to the Baldwin County Commission of $17,212. These funds are designated for the public purpose of helping
to open the ALEA driver’s license offices in Fairhope and Foley on Saturdays for the benefit of residents seeking those
offices’ services.

Thanks,
Cliff

Cliff McCollum

Director of Constituent Services, Baldwin County Legislative Delegation
1100 Fairhope Ave.

(251)990-4615

(251)300-0974



